
   

Dear friends of World Renew Guatemala, 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to share a brief update on 

 the work taking place here in Guatemala. 

Over the past months, we have been blessed to see God move in incredible ways.  

Through your faithful prayers and generous support, we have reached more communities, 
strengthened partnerships, and continued sharing the hope of Christ. 

Recently, several earthquakes struck our country, including one near our office in Antigua 
Guatemala. We thank God our team is safe, but we ask for your prayers for communities 
such as Santa María de Jesús and Jutiapa, who were among the most affected. 

We have also begun working with 40 more families on sustainable agriculture through our 
partner Saq B’e, while our partner Pop No’j is focusing this year on empowering indigenous 
youth. These efforts give us great hope for lasting impact. 

This year, three new partners have joined our work. Challenges will come, but with your 
prayers and support, we can continue the ministry God has entrusted to us. Your 
partnership makes a real difference, and we are deeply grateful for the love, care, and 
encouragement you show. 

One example comes from the region of Petén, where intense heat, heavy rains, and long dry 
seasons have made farming difficult. Thanks to your support, World Renew is walking 
alongside four communities, introducing new farming methods. Families now have shade 
for their crops, barrels to store water, and pumps to keep gardens alive in the dry months. 

The change is visible. Maria says, “I have never seen my garden so full. Now I have cilantro, 
green onion, tomato, mint, and peppers.” Lorenza adds, “Before, the sun dried up our 
gardens and water was far away. Now we can grow food again. We are truly grateful.” 

Today, harvests are larger, tables are fuller, and local markets are stocked with fresh 
produce from these communities, all made possible through your support. 

With gratitude and blessings, 
Lucy and the World Renew Guatemala Team 

 


